
Tri-Valley Minor Hockey Association 
General Meeting Minutes 

Date: August 20, 2018  
Facilitator: Cameron Higley, TVMHA President 
Location: Dublin Iceland 
Time Start: 7:43 p.m.  Time End:  8:09 p.m. 
   
Attendance Log 
Cameron Higley, President 
Dave Curtis, 1st VP, Travel 
Dave Mount, Treasurer 
Katie King, Treasurer 
Chris Brown, Director of High School 
Tom Adrian, Registrar 
Alex Kaplenko, Director of LBD 
Ken Rovasio, In-House Parent Representative 
Sherry Paul, Travel Parent Representative  
Corey Linteo, Equipment Manager 
Norma Vorhies, Parent of an In-House 10U player 
Curtis Kincaid, Parent on an In-House 14U player 
  

Approve Previous 
Monthly Minutes 

Motion to approve Meeting Minutes: n/a 
2nd by n/a



  In-House Program There are a few families that have just decided to not sign up 
due to the changes of the program. 

Cameron Higley said we cannot control the registrations. It is a 
families choice where to have their kids play. We need to be 
transparent and do a better job of communication in a more 
timely manner. He urges the families to talk directly with Phil 
Huynh, Director of the In-House Program. 

Cameron Higley also said he is happy to speak with any 
parents regarding the program. Cameron would like to hold 
another open house with the parents to explain the reasons for 
the change. 

There are options for families who can’t make their specific 
time slot - they can go to a different practice if their specific 
day doesn’t work for their schedule.  

Cameron Higley said there were just too many players on the 
team last year. Players will suffer with too many players; no 
puck touches and not learning. 

There is an Open House for all families interested in learning 
more about the In-House Program. Cameron Higley suggested 
another having another Open House. 

Phil Huhyn, Director of In-House was unable to attend the 
meeting. Cameron Higley summarized that the increase in the 
In-House Program fees are driven by increase in ice cost, 
quality of the product and smaller teams.   

After September 8, there should be more slots open to give to 
the In-House Program.  

The In-House Program as a whole is being more formalized. 

In-House Dryland - this is up to each team 

In-House goalie coaching - TVMHA working on this

Adjournment Motion to Adjourn by:  Sherry Paul 
2nd by: Dave Curtis 
All in Favor 
Meeting Adjourned: 8:09 p.m.  


